STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE
WITH PUBLIC NOTICE SECTION 73.3580 OF THE COMMISSION'’S RULES

WMCE-FM
On March 29, 2022, an application for renewal of the license of WMCE-FM was filed

with the FCC. Local public notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and
at the times listed below:
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The text of the announcement stated: “On March 29, 2022, Lake Erie College of
Osteopathic Medicine, Inc., licensee of WMCE-FM, 88.5 MHz, Erie, Pennsylvania, filed an
application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of the station’s license.
Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file
comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in WMCE's
public file.”

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of the
Commission’s Rules” was signed and uploaded to the station’s online public file on the Z¥ day
of @ﬁg‘ ] , 2022 [date must be within 7 days of last on-air announcement].
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